
A story shared by a former intern, who is currently working at the Human Resources 
Section. After her internship, Bruna was hired as a Human Resources Assistant on a 
short-term appointment.

^  J-i

My name is Bruna Hoffreumon, I  come from Sao Paulo, Brazil. I  studied law in 

Mackenzie University in Sdo Paulo and after the end o f my studies I  worked as a 

business lawyer fo r  two years. In 20161 decided to make a career shift and came to 

Belgium to study International Relations. As part o f  my studies I  had to conclude an 

internship. In 2017 I  applied to the International Criminal Court internship 

programme; it was always a dream to work for the Court. I was overwhelmed when 

I  received the email confirming my acceptance to the programme and in September 

20171 started a six months ’ internship at the Human Resources Section o f the ICC. 

It was a life-changing experience; I  learned very much and discovered a strong 

interest by the work o f  the Section. Currently, I  am working as a recruitment 

assistant at the ICC. This was only possible due to the great knowledge I  acquired 

during my internship at the Court. I  would encourage people to apply to the 

programme. It is a great learning experience.


